Dear Friends of Brixham Library,

I would like to donate £500 towards any activity/activities that encourage Brixham teenagers to engage with their library. This money is being donated on behalf of my late father Dr C A Morris (Dr Chris) who knew that education changes lives and opens up opportunities. He did not enjoy school as a teenager and he left before completing all his exams. He did not follow the standard route into medicine. Libraries were a vital resource for him.

I hope you will be able to put this money to good use within the library.

Kind regards, Jane Cooper